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Dear Neighbour,
Welcome to the latest newsletter to keep you informed and updated on 
the works taking place at 44 Lincoln’s Inn Fields. As part of our ongoing 
commitment to keeping you informed, we would like to advise you of 
our upcoming works on site. 

From now until the end of the month, we are planning on completing 
the demolition of the first basement and ground floor slab. Piling works 
will utilise a mini piling rig on the Portsmouth Street elevation and within 
the basement area.

Our accommodation gantry has been completed which houses our 
welfare accommodation.

Site Working Hours

Our normal operational hours on 
site is as follows: 

Monday to Friday
08:00 – 10:00 - Noisy
10:00 – 12:00 - Normal
12:00 – 14:00 - Noisy
14:00 – 16:00 - Normal
16:00 – 18:00 - Noisy
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Contact us

For enquiries please contact:
Tadhg McMahon – Project Manager
T: 07500 448 623 
E: Tadhg.McMahon@mcgee.co.uk

Marc Byrne, Head of Social 
Responsibility: 
T: 07867 806354
E: Marc.Byrne@mcgee.co.uk

UPCOMING WORKS

• Continue the demolition of the ground floor and first basement slabs 
• Mini-piling secant wall along the Portsmouth Street elevation
• Installation of King post piles 
• Begin installing the walling beams for the Level 1 prop install
• Installation of our logistics gantry (once demolition of the ground 

floor extends to Coopers Restaurant)

McGee announces the 
appointment of new 
Occupational Health Nurse, 
Olivia! 

Announced on World Health Day, 
6th April, we welcomed to the 
business our new Occupational 
Nurse, Olivia, who will provide 
a range of occupational health 
services designed to support 
the health and wellbeing of 
employees. Olivia will be co 
ordinating numerous events 
throughout the year. 

For more information visit:

mcgee.co.uk

McGee Champions Mates In Mind Initiative

McGee has joined a growing list of organisations from across the 
Construction industry to champion the Mates in Mind initiative. Committing 
to raising awareness of, and addressing the stigma of poor mental health, we 
have joined Mates in Mind with the primary aim of improving positive mental 
wellbeing across the organisation and the industry as a whole.

Mates in Mind is led by and for the industry in partnership with the Health in 
Construction Leadership Group and British Safety Council, as well as with 
other leading organisations and charities such as Mind, Samaritans and 
Mental Health First Aid England.

John Hennessy, Health and Safety Director said:
“Addressing the stigma of poor mental health can 
be difficult; however, we are working to help people 
feel more comfortable about speaking about issues 
and raising awareness of the support available to 
improve positive mental wellbeing.”

     CONSIDERATE CONSTRUCTORS SCHEME

This site is registered with the national Considerate Constructors Scheme (CCS).  The 
CCS is based around five cornerstones:

• Care about Appearance
• Respect the Community
• Protect the Environment
• Secure everyone’s Safety
• Value their Workforce 

As part of this initiative, we make contact with our neighbours, provide regular updates 
on the project and ensure that the hoarding is kept clean and tidy.

For further information, please visit www.ccscheme.org.uk

For enquiries, please email enquiries@ccscheme.org.uk


